
Quick Notes:  The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting. December 2, 2019 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) asked Neel Schaffer to develop a 
proposal to update the traffic counts in high traffic areas of the County. 

 
• The Board approved a variance for an additional 56.79 square feet of signage at 243 

Industrial Drive North. 
 

• The Board of Supervisors approved a petition to rezone A-1 agricultural to R2 
Residential at the northwest corner of Luebirdia Lane and Catlett Road. 

 
The next Madison County Board of Supervisors meeting is scheduled to be held  

December 16, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. 


